
PTA Newsletter: March 6, 2023

WALK TO SCHOOL DAY
Wednesday, March 8

Join us this Wednesday, March 8 for Walk to
School Day. Friendly faces willl be handing out
Golden Grizzlies to all those that participate. 

Did you know a person walks about 65,000
miles in their lifetime? – that's equivalent to
walking three times around the earth! Walking
increases blood flow to the brain and improves
your mood. Let's get walking, Grizzlies!

DONUTS WITH GROWN-UPS
March 15 @ 7:00 AM

DONUTS WITH GROWNUPS
March 15

7:00 AM - 7:40 AM

Mark your calendars for this sweet event! Students
are invited to bring their "grownups" and join us for
an early morning treat before school. Come meet
our Principal, Ms. Douglas, and enjoy breakfast
with your little Grizzly!

UPCOMING EVENTS
Volunteers Needed

SPRING BOOK FAIR, March 27-31: The
Scholastic Book Fair is coming soon and we need
volunteers to help students find and purchase
books. Please sign up to volunteer HERE. Thank
you!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eafa62ba4fdc25-spring#/


GRIZZLY STORE, March 10: Grizzly Store date
has changed due to testing schedules. If you are
able to help staff this wonderful event for our Oso-
amazing students, sign up HERE. 

SPRING SPRUCE IT UP (Campus Clean Up)
March 25: We need you for our Spring Spruce It
Up day! It will be a fun family event as we all work
together to spruce up our school. VOLUNTEERS

NEEDED...Sign up HERE.

GRIZZLY GALA THANK YOU

This weekend was our much anticipated Grizzly Gala. It was a successful, fun-
filled event that brought the community together in support of our O-SO
amazing school. We want to thank those that attended the Gala and
generously gave toward our auctions and raffle. Your giving will greatly benefit
our school, staff and students. Many thanks to our Gala sponsors and donors
that provided numerous items and experiences for our attendees. And lastly,
we would like to thank Kari Webb the Gala committee for giving many hours of
time to plan and execute this event. It was wonderful to gather as a community
in support of Oso.

GRIZZLY GALA SPONSORS & DONORS

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eafa62ba4fdc25-grizzly1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eafa62ba4fdc25-campus#/




LOOKING FOR WAYS TO GET INVOLVED?

CLICK HERE

March
3/8: Walk to School Day
3/9: All Abilities Day (4th Grade Only)
3/15: Donuts with Grownups
3/17: PTA Association Meeting
3/20: Restaurant Night at Board & Brew
3/25: Spring Spruce It Up (Sign up HERE)
3/27 - 3/31: Spring Book Fair

April
4/3 - 4/7: Spring Break - NO SCHOOL

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eafa62ba4fdc25-campus#/


4/12: Science Fair

May
5/19: 1980's School Prom (Evening Family Event)

June
6/11: Angels Baseball Night (1 PM Family Fun Night)

Visit us at osograndepta.com
Follow us on Instagram @oso_grande_pta

Oso Grande PTA Board:

President - Cindy Morrone

Executive Vice President - Kristin Taylor

Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Justine Vidovich

Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kari Webb

VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

VP, Arts & Services - Katie Grant

Auditor – Johanna Trainer

Parliamentarian – Taylor Bergeron

Historian – Diana Weber

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

 
PTA questions or suggestions? Please contact info@osograndepta.com.

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

https://osograndepta.com/
https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/

